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D.O. No. F. 1 4-1 t2019(CPP-l l)

Sub: Pariksha Pe Charcha 2.0 Gontest

gthJanuary,2019

Respected Madam/Sir,

The Hon'ble Prime Minister of lndia will be interacting with students, teachers and parents at 11 a.m.
on 29th January,2019 on thewaysto reduce examielated stress, underthe Pariksha Pe Gharcha
2.0 at Talkatora Stadium, New Delhi.

For selecting the students/teachers/ parents for physical interaction with the Hon'ble Prime Minister,
contest is being organized for them, on the MyGov lndia Portal
(https://auth.mygov.in/user/login?destination=oauth2/authorize#myqov surveyjumo). The selected
participants will get an opportunity to meet the Hon'ble Prime Minister of lndia at the Talkatora
Stadium in New Delhi.

The "Catchy Caption Contest" and "My Success Mantra" Contests are being organized for students
from graduate and under graduate classes, below 25 years of age. Under the Catchy Caption
Contest, the students will be required to give a caption, not exceeding 150 characters, for the image
provided in the 'Pariksha Pe Charcha 2.0' contest. Under the My Success Mantra Contest, the
students can give their inspiring entries for motivating other exam facing students, in the form of a
video (upto 60 seconds duration, recorded and link sent on You Tube) or text (upto 500 characters).

You are requested to encourage the students and teachers from the university and your affiliated
colleges along with their parents to participate in the contest. You are also requested to make
necessary arrangements for live viewing of the programme on 29'n January, 2019. The information
with regard to i-he number of students and teachers who have viewed- the programme on 29th

January, 2019 along with photographs and videos may please be uploaded on the University
Activity Monitoring Portal of UGG (https://uoc.ac.in/uamp/) latest by 5.00 p.m. on 29"'January,
201 9.

Your cooperation is solicited in the matter.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
nai;b\/

(Rajnish Jain)

To,
The Vice-Chancellors of all the Universities

Copy to:
The Regional Offices of UGC : With a request to bring it to the notice of the colleges
in their region for participation

https://ugc.ac.in/uamp/

